From: Ann Grant [mailto:ann.grant@woodstock-tc.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 20 March 2017 12:05

To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E

Subject: Representaion from Woodsotck Town Council

Woodstock Town Council at their meeting of Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> March 2017 reaffirmed their previous comment and agreed the following recommendations:-

- (a) Explore the possibility of the Cotswold Line being used for transportation of sand and gravel extraction.
- (b) Ask OCC to use every measure possible to reduce the number of trips to Slape Hill waste transfer station.
- (c) Support policy MS(j) keeping extraction sites away from Blenheim Park
- (d) Woodstock Town Council is against Fracking

Ann Grant Acting Town Clerk Woodstock Town Council